Dear Parents/Carers,
Census Day
[bookmark: _GoBack]This Thursday 16th January is census day, the kitchen will be holding a Chinese theme lunch, see menu attached. If your child doesn’t normally have a school lunch then please encourage them to do so on this day.  Since September 2018 we no longer use Edsential for school meals, with the help of a consultancy company we now provide our own meals and have delicious new menus which you can look at on the school website. 
On census day we submit numbers of children eating school dinner to the local authority and they use this information to decide how much financial support our school gets for school meals.  As an incentive on this day we will place a £5 gift voucher under one infant tray and one junior tray to be won by two random diners!  If your child is in Reception, Y1 or Y2 they will receive this lunch free of charge along with any child who receives free school meals. If you normally pay for your child's lunch please make sure they have enough money on their account to purchase one, school meals are £2.30.
Yours sincerely
Adam Croft
 


